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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our December newsletter - school has 

been celebrating Hanukkah and Christmas this 

month, and whilst we haven't had lots of visitors into 

school we have still managed to celebrate with the 

children - please do look at the lovely photographs 

throughout the newsletter. 

We have worked hard to put together a Christmas 

Show video which features the classes, this will be put 

on to the website for you to view in the coming days - 

we hope you enjoy that. 

This year we have been fortunate to receive some 

gifts from The Salvation Army toy appeal - which have 

gone out to some of our families - here you can see 

Ruth visiting school to share those with us. 

If you need any support over the holiday period, 

please do contact me or David through the Class Do-

jo and we will get back to you as soon as possible. 

We look forward to welcoming the children back to 

school on Wednesday 5th January at their normal 

time. 

I hope you have a restful break. 

Laura 



Cherry Trees 
Learning 

Blue Class News 

Blue Class have had a fantastic start to the school year during the Autumn Term on 

their learning journey.  

We are so proud of all of their achievements in all areas of their learning. 

The month of December has been very strange for Blue Class. However, the time 

that children were in school they were able to experience some lovely Christmas ac-

tivities. We iced our Christmas cakes in our cooking lesson, we hope you enjoy eating 

them! We listened to Christmas stories, and continued to learn the Makaton signs for 

’Silent Night’.  

In ICT we began to learn to use the school ipads, these lessons will continue as we 

move into the Spring Term 2022. 

We wish you all a very Merry Christmas to you and your family and look forward to 

welcoming the children back into school to begin our new school term. 

Blue Class staff. 



Cherry Trees 
Learning 

Red Class News 

 

 

This half-term, Red Class have been busy looking at Maps and the local area they 

enjoyed finding their streets and houses on Google Maps. We have then spent some 

time making wonderful decorations for our class.  

Have a great Christmas break and we’ll see you in January!  



Cherry Trees 
Learning 

Orange Class News 

Orange Class have worked so hard this hard term and we are so proud of all of them and 

their achievements!  

We have been taking part in lots of Christmas Activities! We have helped to put up our Christ-

mas Tree and loved seeing what Ernie the Elf has been up to in the night!  

We have all had turns to open our Advent Calendar.  

Orange Class all dressed up for Christmas Jumper Day and we all looked very festive! 

We have celebrated Hanukkah by making candles and cooking Potato    Latkas 

We would like to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and look forward to        seeing you 

back in the new year. 

Love from Mrs Bond, Mrs Chahal, Mrs Green and Molly x 



Cherry Trees 
Learning 

Green Class News 

During this term. we have made £60 on Enterprise Day, enjoyed Christmas jumper day, sang 

and signed beautifully to Silent Night AND filmed the final scene of The Snowman.  

As always, green class has worked their socks off!!! I am so proud of them all.   

We  have enjoyed the focus of our 20 20 sessions, loved looking at stories with familiar settings 

and displaying our work on our working wall.   

We followed our maps and added points of interests to a map of our local area to the 

school.  During our walk we impressed the members of the public that we met for our          

impeccable behaviour and wonderful manners.  

Some of us decorated the tree and classroom with tinsel, tinsel and more tinsel.  

Have a really lovely Christmas and I hope Santa comes to us adults as well, after all, we      

deserve it!  I will see you all in the New Year x 

 



Cherry Trees 
Learning 

Yellow Class News 

This half-term Yellow class have been working hard.  

In Maths and English, we have set up TEACCH stations, this allows for children to work with an 

adult on target work, by themselves in myself, in a group and to chose their own learning 

through play. TEACCH has worked extremely well in yellow class and we will continue to use 

this approach throughout the year. 

We have also enjoyed exploring this terms topic Winter Festivals of Light. The topic has been a 

great sensory exploration opportunity. We have been able to spend time in the light room, 

exploring ice and water bottles, and exploring colours with paint and rice.  

Yellow class have also spent Wednesday afternoons out in the community. We have been for 

local autumn and winter walks, visit Sainsbury’s café, and we have been lucky enough to get 

on the mini bus to visit a local garden centre and look at the lights. 

We would also like to welcome back Miss Slatter who will be working in yellow class alongside 

Miss Smart. Miss Slatter has been getting to know the children and we are all excited for next 

term!  

Have a lovely half term! 



Cherry Trees 
Learning 

Purple Class News 
A busy couple of weeks here in Purple Class gearing up 

for Christmas. Here you can see some turn taking, sharing, 

English, prop making and festive pictures. 

The class team would like to wish you a very Merry  

Christmas and a Happy New Year — 

From James, Billette, Emma, Abbi and Andrew. 



Cherry Trees 
Communicating 

 

The children had been working 

really hard on this years Christmas 

production. However we were not 

able to fully record it this year. We 

look forward to sharing our 

Christmas production with you 

next year. 

The children have participated in 

a Christmas singalong and we are 

going to share this with you on the 

school website 

Volunteers Required! 

We are looking for new parents and carers to become members of the Friends 

of Cherry Trees. Members help to plan and run various fundraising events 

throughout the year and we are on the lookout for new members as many of 

the existing members have left now that their children no longer attend Cherry 

Trees School. If you are interested in helping out, please email Mandy Bytheway 

at office1@cherrytrees.staffs.sch.uk and your details will be passed to the 

Chairperson in the new year. 

 



Cherry Trees 
Sharing 

Sign of the Month 

Whole Class 
Monthly  

Attendance Congratulations to: 

 

You have the best    

Attendance for the Month  

Well done to all of you. 

Group % Attend 

Blue Class 76.7 

Red Class 92.1 

Orange Class 86.2 

Green Class 94.4 

Yellow Class 90.7 

Purple Class 81.4 

Green Class 

Christmas Tree 

Our sign of the week is Christmas Tree – Mime the out-

line of a Christmas tree. 

You can see how to do the sign here: 

https//: www.youtube.com/watch?v=bZhy_4y6t6l  

https/:%20www.youtube.com/watch?v=bZhy_4y6t6l


Cherry Trees 
Safeguarding 



Cherry Trees 
Safe & Well 

Christmas is nearly here! For most families, Christmas is a joyful occasion, an opportunity to 

spend time together and enjoy a bit of overindulgence. For families of children with extra 

needs it can be a very different story. Their surroundings are full of noise and people, normal 

routines are abandoned, and our special children can be stressed by crowds, lights and un-

familiar sights and smells. 

Whilst no amount of preparation can make the Christmas celebrations easy, there are many 

things you can do to make them easier. Here are some suggestions that should make the 

season more enjoyable for everyone. 

Maintain Routines – as much as possible. There will be routines that are adjusted or forgot-

ten. Try to maintain usual routines if you can. This is especially important for bedtimes and 

getting up times. 

Create a Christmas-free zone. Leave one room in the house, perhaps your child’s room, free 

from anything to do with Christmas, so that they can come back to the room as a safe 

space if necessary. This room should be accessible at all times. 

Decorate Slowly. Don’t put up the decorations when your child is sleeping -if possible, get 

them involved. Introduce new sights, smells, and sounds one at a time. 

Create a plan. Make a visual plan. You could print off a week-to-view calendar page and 

add pictures of planned activities during the Christmas holidays. 

Make special time for your children. It is easy to get overloaded with Christmas preparations 

so put time aside to forget about Christmas and do a familiar activity that interests your 

child. 

Prepare your extended family. Talk to family members ahead of time. Discuss your child’s 

specific needs and tell them what your plans are. Ask for their support. 

Simplify opening presents. Break up present opening over Christmas Day and Boxing Day. 

For children who struggle with fine motor skills, reduce frustration by loosening ribbons, un-

sealing envelopes, and minimizing tape. For children with limited attention span, make sure 

that batteries are in gifts and that they are set up and ready to use as soon as they are un-

wrapped. Wrap up something familiar and comfortable as well as new gifts. 

Christmas Dinner. Remember your child does not need to eat it. Give them some of their fa-

vourite foods at the table. 

New Clothes. Don’t worry if your child does not want to wear new clothes. Remind family 

and friends about any sensory issues if they want to buy clothes as presents for your child. 

Plan a calming activity. This could be a walk outside or watching a familiar movie when 

things get too much. Fill a bag with things your child finds comforting or enjoys playing with. 

If they get overstimulated find a quiet place to get them out. 


